
Food Bank of Contra Costa and Solano Moves  
to New Fairfield Location 

CONCORD, Calif. (March 29, 2021) – The Food Bank of Contra Costa and Solano 
has moved its Fairfield location to 2370 North Watney Way. 

The brand-new 104,000 square-foot warehouse space, located less than one mile 
from the Food Bank’s long-time location on Courage Drive, will allow the nonprofit to continue 
safely and efficiently serving the community while dramatically expanding its overall storage 
capabilities. 

Effective immediately all business typically conducted at the Courage Drive location, 
including volunteering and food donation, should be directed to North Watney Way. 
Construction of an 8,600-square foot cold storage unit and expanded Volunteer Center are 
ongoing, and the Food Bank anticipates hosting a grand opening event this summer.  

The Food Bank maintains its primary headquarters in Concord.  

Updated contact information for the Fairfield location is: 2370 North Watney Way, 
Fairfield; 707-421-9777; Hours: Monday through Friday: 7:30 a.m. - 3 p.m., Saturdays by 
appointment. 
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